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Dear Grahame, 
 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for a really 
wonderful weekend participating in the 2018 NSWGFA Junior 
Team, at the Kiama GFC Blowhole Classic, held on the 7th and 8th 
April out of Kiama. 
 
When I arrived and met Grahame, Harry and Snappy and the other 
kids involved in the competition I felt immediately comfortable and 
knew I was going to have a great weekend. 
 
It was a fantastic opportunity to be aboard Nemo and I appreciated 
Harry’s time and effort. 
 
The fishing was great and learning the techniques of skip baiting by Snappy 
was really helpful. 
 
It was really exciting that we tagged and released a stubborn 
Striped Marlin at the end of days play on the Sunday. 
 
A huge thanks again for the wonderful opportunity and I would 
highly recommend this experience to anyone else who has the 
chance to be involved. 
 
Many Thanks 
Jack 


